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East Asia in the World Stephan Haggard 2020-10-29 This
accessible collection examines twelve historic events in
the international relations of East Asia.
Europe’s India Sanjay Subrahmanyam 2017-03-13 When
Portuguese explorers first arrived in India, the
maritime passage initiated an exchange of goods as well
as ideas. European ambassadors, missionaries, soldiers,
and scholars who followed produced a body of knowledge
that shaped European thought about India. Sanjay
Subrahmanyam tracks these changing ideas over the entire
early modern period.
Eastern Asia Colin Mackerras 2000-01 'Eastern Asia' is a
survey of the history of East and South East Asia from
the sixteenth century to the present. It also offers a
broad overview and summary of key cultural, political,
economic and religious practices and influences in six
Asian nations - China, Japan, Indonesia, Korea, Vietnam
and Thailand. The last two chapters present an
Australian perspective, as they are devoted to
Australia's relations with, and perceptions of Asia.
This text contains a first class list of contributors,
many of who are regarded as authorities in their field
of research and teaching.
The Oxford History of the British Empire: Volume II: The
Eighteenth Century P. J. Marshall 2001-07-26 Volume II
of The Oxford History of the British Empire examines the
history of British worldwide expansion from the Glorious
Revolution of 1689 to the end of the Napoleonic Wars, a
crucial phase in the creation of the modern British
Empire. This is the age of General Wolfe, Clive of
India, and Captain Cook. An international team of
experts deploy the latest scholarly research to trace
and analyze development and expansion over more than a
century. They show how trade, warfare, and migration
created an Empire, at first overwhelmingly in the
Americas but later increasingly in Asia. Although the
Empire was ruptured by the American Revolution, it
survived and grew into the British Empire that was to
dominate the world during the nineteenth and early
twentieth centuries. Series Blurb The Oxford History of
the British Empire is a major new assessment of the
Empire in the light of recent scholarship and the
progressive opening of historical records. From the
founding of colonies in North America and the West
Indies in the seventeenth century to the reversion of
Hong Kong to China at the end of the twentieth, British
imperialism was a catalyst for far-reaching change. The
Oxford History of the British Empire as a comprehensive
study allows us to understand the end of Empire in
relation to its beginnings, the meaning of British
imperialism for the ruled as well as the rulers, and the
significance of the British Empire as a theme in world
history.
The Political Economy of Merchant Empires James D. Tracy
1997-09-13 This book focuses on why Europe became the
dominant economic force in global trade between 1450 and
1750.
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The Portuguese in India and Other Studies, 1500-1700
DISNEY 2018-12-19 The studies brought together in this
volume were published over the last thirty years and are
concerned, directly or indirectly, with the Portuguese
presence in India between about 1500 and 1650. They have
been arranged into four groups of which the first, 'The
Portuguese in India', includes pieces on the changing
character of the empire in India, Goa in the 17th
century, the Portuguese India Company of 1628-33,
smugglers, the great famine of the early 1630s and the
ceremonial induction process for new viceroys. A second
group focuses on the life, career and background of the
count of Linhares, before, during and after his term as
viceroy at Goa. The third group consists of studies on
travel and communications between India and Portugal,
both by sea and by land. The collection concludes with
studies under the heading of 'historiography and
problems of interpretation', on Charles Boxer as a
biographer, and on Vasco da Gama's reputation for
violence.
Asia in the Making of Europe Donald Frederick Lach 1998
This monumental series, acclaimed as a "masterpiece of
comprehensive scholarship" in the New York Times Book
Review, reveals the impact of Asia's high civilizations
on the development of modern Western society. The
authors examine the ways in which European encounters
with Asia have altered the development of Western
society, art, literature, science, and religion since
the Renaissance. In Volume III: A Century of Advance,
the authors have researched seventeenth-century European
writings on Asia in an effort to understand how
contemporaries saw Asian societies and peoples.
European Commercial Enterprise in Pre-Colonial India Om
Prakash 1998-06-28 This book considers the impact of
European trade on the pre-modern Indian economy.
The Portuguese Empire, 1415-1808 A. J. R. Russell-Wood
1998-07-31 By approaching the history of the Portuguese
empire thematically, historian A.J.R. Russell-Wood
paints a broad portrait of the first and one of the
greatest colonial empires--its birth, apotheosis, and
decline. Russell-Wood shows unique insight into the
diversity and balance between competing interests and
priorities that characterized the Portuguese culture and
its expansion, spanning four centuries's events on four
different continents. 84 illustrations.
Assembling the Tropics Hugh Cagle 2018-08-31 This book
charts the convergence of science, culture, and politics
across Portugal's empire, showing how a global
geographical concept was born. In accessible, narrative
prose, this book explores the unexpected forms that
science took in the early modern world. It highlights
little-known linkages between Asia and the Atlantic
world.
Twilight of the Pepper Empire A. R. Disney 2010 This
study of the Portuguese commercial empire in India
during the Hapsburg years is the most serious attempt
yet made to analyse the Old Portuguese pepper trade—from
the planting of orchards in the foothills of Malabar and
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Kanara to the unloading of spice-laden carracks in
Lisbon. Equally significant, it is the first book to
explain how and why the Portuguese were not able to
modernize their trade system when faced with crisis
conditions. The distress that confronted the Portuguese
following the arrival of the Dutch and English, seen
here as partly military but fundamentally economic and
organizational, reached its decisive stage in the 1620s
and the early 1630s. The Portuguese attempted to combat
the crisis by creating their own India Company. The
story of that company and the reasons of its failure are
thoroughly investigated as Disney looks at its
antecedents, composition, activities, and weaknesses.The
author has unearthed much new statistical material from
widely scattered manuscript sources and in doing so
sheds new light on related problems and issues, such as
institutional relations between Spain and Portugal, the
careers of individual merchants, and the nature and
difficulties of viceregal government in Portuguese
India.
Beyond Empires: Global, Self-Organizing, Cross-Imperial
Networks, 1500-1800 2016-06-06 Beyond Empires explores
the complexity of empire building from the point of view
of self-organized cooperative networks, rather than from
the point of view of the central state.
The Career and Legend of Vasco Da Gama Sanjay
Subrahmanyam 1998-10-29 Presents the life and career of
Portuguese explorer Vasco da Gama focusing on a blend of
the facts and legends around him.
The Portuguese Empire in Asia, 1500-1700 Sanjay
Subrahmanyam 1993 Portugal, a tiny nation with around a
million inhabitants, created a world empire between the
15th and 17th centuries which left vestiges in Africa
and Asia as late as the 1970s. To illuminate the Asian
dimension of this empire - to show how it came into
being and how it changed over time - Dr Subrahmanyam
explores the interaction of international and local
factors in Europe, Asia and Africa alike. This is a
contribution to the early modern history of Asia; as
well as to the study of European expansion.
The Portuguese Empire in Asia, 1500-1700 Sanjay
Subrahmanyam 2012-04-30 Featuring updates and revisions
that reflect recent historiography, this new edition of
The Portuguese Empire in Asia 1500-1700 presents a
comprehensive overview of Portuguese imperial history
that considers Asian and European perspectives. Features
an argument-driven history with a clear chronological
structure Considers the latest developments in English,
French, and Portuguese historiography Offers a balanced
view in a divisive area of historical study Includes
updated Glossary and Guide to Further Reading
The Ottoman Age of Exploration Giancarlo Casale
2010-02-25 In 1517, the Ottoman Sultan Selim "the Grim"
conquered Egypt and brought his empire for the first
time in history into direct contact with the trading
world of the Indian Ocean. During the decades that
followed, the Ottomans became progressively more engaged
in the affairs of this vast and previously unfamiliar
region, eventually to the point of launching a
systematic ideological, military and commercial
challenge to the Portuguese Empire, their main rival for
control of the lucrative trade routes of maritime Asia.
The Ottoman Age of Exploration is the first
comprehensive historical account of this century-long
struggle for global dominance, a struggle that raged
from the shores of the Mediterranean to the Straits of
Malacca, and from the interior of Africa to the steppes
of Central Asia. Based on extensive research in the
archives of Turkey and Portugal, as well as materials
written on three continents and in a half dozen
languages, it presents an unprecedented picture of the
global reach of the Ottoman state during the sixteenth
century. It does so through a dramatic recounting of the
lives of sultans and viziers, spies, corsairs, soldiersof-fortune, and women from the imperial harem.
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Challenging traditional narratives of Western dominance,
it argues that the Ottomans were not only active
participants in the Age of Exploration, but ultimately
bested the Portuguese in the game of global politics by
using sea power, dynastic prestige, and commercial
savoir faire to create their own imperial dominion
throughout the Indian Ocean.
Historical Companion to Postcolonial Literatures Continental Europe and its Empires Prem Poddar
2011-09-21 The first reference work to provide an
integrated and authoritative body of information about
the political, cultural and economic contexts of
postcolonial literatures that have their provenance in
the major European Empires of Belgium, Denmark, France,
G
Three Ways to be Alien Sanjay Subrahmanyam 2011 A study
of individual trajectories in an early modern global
context
The Economic History of India 1857-1947 Tirthankar Roy
2006-10-05 This comprehensive and updated textbook on
the economic history of colonial India presents a lucid
account of the factors that shaped economic change in
colonial India in the late-nineteenth and earlytwentieth centuries.
Improvising Empire Sanjay Subrahmanyam 1990 While the
general outline of the history of Portuguese expansion
in Asia is rather well-known, many areas that were hubs
of trade and settlement have been only briefly studied.
One of the most conspicuous of those is the Bay of
Bengal, where the Portuguese had an important official
and unofficial presence in the sixteenth and seventeenth
centuries. The product of extensive research in Indian,
Portuguese, and Netherland archives, this collection of
essays is the first substantial treatment of the
Portuguese presence in the Bay of Bengal. The work of an
economic historian, the volume offers important insight
into the nature of early modern European expansion and
imperialism, urban history, and colonial social history.
A Short History of South-East Asia Peter Church
2017-03-13 Explore the fascinating history of south-east
Asia A Short History of South-East Asia, Sixth Edition
is the latest in a series of updated texts spotlighting
this fascinating region. With revised chapters for all
of the countries in this geographic area, this
interesting text paints a remarkable overview of the
characters and events that have shaped this part of the
world. Founded upon a deeply perceptive observation of
the late founding Prime Minister of Singapore Lee Kuan
Yew, this book brings shape to the idea that 'to
understand the present and to anticipate the future, one
must know enough of the past, enough to have a sense of
the history of a people.' With an approachable writing
style and comprehensive content, this unique text was
written for business readers interested in improving
their understanding of this important region. With
globalization continuing to gain momentum, south-east
Asia is emerging as an important business sector for
many industries. Not only does this open up professional
opportunities, it exposes individuals in other parts of
the world to the unique histories and cultures of the
area. If you are interested in learning more about the
region, this abbreviated text is a wonderful resource.
Explore historic and political developments that have
taken place throughout south-east Asia Quickly navigate
text organized by country, allowing you to dive into the
events that have shaped Brunei, Cambodia, East Timor,
Indonesia, Lao PDR, Malaysia, Myanmar, the Philippines,
Singapore, Thailand, and Vietnam Gain an important
global perspective, which can prove valuable on personal
and professional levels Leverage your new understanding
of the region's past to better understand its present
and anticipate its future A Short History of South-East
Asia, Sixth Edition is an abbreviated history of southeast Asia written with business readers in mind.
A History of Portugal and the Portuguese Empire Anthony
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R. Disney 2009
From Anatolia to Aceh Andrew Peacock 2015-01-01
Southeast Asia has long been connected by trade,
religion and political links to the wider world across
the Indian Ocean, and especially to the Middle East
through the faith of Islam. However, little attention
has been paid to the ties between Muslim Southeast Asia
- encompassing the modern nations of Indonesia,
Malaysia, Brunei, Singapore and the southern parts of
Thailand and the Philippines - and the greatest Middle
Eastern power, the Ottoman empire. The first direct
political contact took place in the 16th century, when
Ottoman records confirm that gunners and gunsmiths were
sent to Aceh in Sumatra to help fight against the
Portuguese domination of the pepper trade. In the
intervening centuries, the main conduit for contact
between was the annual Hajj pilgrimage, and many Malay
pilgrims from Southeast Asia spent long periods of study
in the holy cities of Mecca and Medina, which were under
Ottoman control from 1517 until the early 20th century.
During the period of European colonial expansion in the
19th century, once again Malay states turned to Istanbul
for help. It now appears that these demands for
intervention from Southeast Asia may even have played an
important role in the development of the Ottoman policy
of Pan-Islamism, positioning the Ottoman emperor as
Caliph and leader of Muslims worldwide and promoting
Muslim solidarity. The papers in this volume represent
the first attempt to bring together research on all
aspects of the relationship between the Ottoman world
and Southeast Asia - political, economic, religious and
intellectual - much of it based on documents newly
discovered in archives in Istanbul.
The Cambridge World History Jerry H. Bentley 2015-04-09
Comprehensive account of the intense biological,
commercial, and cultural exchanges, and the creation of
global connections, between 1400 and 1800.
The Industrial Revolution: A Very Short Introduction
Robert C. Allen 2017-02-16 The 'Industrial Revolution'
was a pivotal point in British history that occurred
between the mid-eighteenth and mid-nineteenth centuries
and led to far reaching transformations of society. With
the advent of revolutionary manufacturing technology
productivity boomed. Machines were used to spin and
weave cloth, steam engines were used to provide reliable
power, and industry was fed by the construction of the
first railways, a great network of arteries feeding the
factories. Cities grew as people shifted from
agriculture to industry and commerce. Hand in hand with
the growth of cities came rising levels of pollution and
disease. Many people lost their jobs to the new
machinery, whilst working conditions in the factories
were grim and pay was low. As the middle classes
prospered, social unrest ran through the working
classes, and the exploitation of workers led to the
growth of trade unions and protest movements. In this
Very Short Introduction, Robert C. Allen analyzes the
key features of the Industrial Revolution in Britain,
and the spread of industrialization to other countries.
He considers the factors that combined to enable
industrialization at this time, including Britain's
position as a global commercial empire, and discusses
the changes in technology and business organization, and
their impact on different social classes and groups.
Introducing the 'winners' and the 'losers' of the
Industrial Revolution, he looks at how the changes were
reflected in evolving government policies, and what
contribution these made to the economic transformation.
ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series
from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles
in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books
are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
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The Oxford Handbook of the Jesuits Ines G. Županov 2019
This handbook is currently in development, with
individual articles publishing online in advance of
print publication. At this time, we cannot add
information about unpublished articles in this handbook,
however the table of contents will continue to grow as
additional articles pass through the review process and
are added to the site. Please note that the online
publication date for this handbook is the date that the
first article in the title was published online.
An Economic History of Portugal, 1143–2010 Leonor Freire
Costa 2016-05-03 A fascinating exploration of the
evolution of the Portuguese economy over the course of
eight centuries, from 1143 to 2010.
Connected History Sanjay Subrahmanyam 2022-01-04 A
collection of essays that span many regions and
cultures, by an award-winning historian Sanjay
Subrahmanyam is becoming well known for the same sort of
reasons that attach to Fernand Braudel and Carlo
Ginzburg, as the proponent of a new kind of history - in
his case, not longue durée or micro-history, but
'connected history': connected cross-culturally, and
spanning regions, subjects and archives that are
conventionally treated alone. Not a research paradigm,
he insists, it is more of an oppositionswissenschaft, a
way of trying to constantly break the moulds of
historical objects. The essays collected here, some
quite polemical - as in the lead text on the notion of
India-as-civilization, or another, assessing such a
literary totem as V. S. Naipaul - illustrate the breadth
of Subrahmanyam's concerns, as well as the quality of
his writing. Connected History considers what, exactly,
is an empire, the rise of 'the West' (less of a place
than an idea or ideology, he insists), Churchill and the
Great Man theory of history, the reception of world
literature and the itinerary of subaltern studies, in
addition to personal recollections of life and work in
Delhi, Paris and Lisbon, and concluding remarks on the
practice of early-modern history and the framing of
historical enquiry.
The Eighteenth Century Peter James Marshall 2001
Continuing Oxford's five-volume comprehensive history of
the British Empire, Volume II examines the history of
British expansion from the Glorious Revolution of 1689
to the end of the Napoleonic Wars, a crucial phase in
the creation of the modern British Empire. 13 maps.
On the Origins of Global History Sanjay Subrahmanyam
2016-03-17 How does one think of history on a world
scale? Should one turn to the intellectuals of the past
or the historians of the present? Universal history as
it was practised from Antiquity started to change from
the sixteenth century in varied contexts, from East Asia
to Spanish America. Applying his extensive knowledge of
archives across the world and his command of languages
and historiographic traditions of Asia, Europe and the
Americas, Sanjay Subrahmanyam considers the history of
networks and exchanges of goods, myths and ideologies
from a new perspective. He works outside traditional
geopolitical frameworks based on the nation-state model,
to present global history as a field defined and
redefined by “connected histories”.
(Dis)connected Empires Zoltán Biedermann 2018-10-25
(Dis)connected Empires takes the reader on a global
journey to explore the triangle formed during the
sixteenth century between the Portuguese empire, the
empire of Kotte in Sri Lanka, and the Catholic Monarchy
of the Spanish Habsburgs. It explores nine decades of
connections, cross-cultural diplomacy, and dialogue, to
answer one troubling question: why, in the end, did one
side decide to conquer the other? To find the answer,
Biedermann explores the imperial ideas that shaped the
politics of Renaissance Iberia and sixteenth-century Sri
Lanka. (Dis)connected Empires argues that, whilst some
of these ideas and the political idioms built around
them were perceived as commensurate by the various
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parties involved, differences also emerged early on.
This prepared the ground for a new kind of conquest
politics, which changed the inter-imperial game at the
end of the sixteenth century. The transition from
suzerainty-driven to sovereignty-fixated empire-building
changed the face of Lankan and Iberian politics forever,
and is of relevance to global historians at large.
Through its scrutiny of diplomacy, political letterwriting, translation practices, warfare, cartography,
and art, (Dis)connected Empires paints a troubling
panorama of connections breeding divergence and leading
to communicational collapse. It examines a key chapter
in the pre-history of British imperialism in Asia,
highlighting how diplomacy and mutual understandings
can, under certain conditions, produce conquest.
The Cambridge World History: Volume 6, The Construction
of a Global World, 1400–1800 CE, Part 1, Foundations
Jerry H. Bentley 2015-04-09 The era from 1400 to 1800
saw intense biological, commercial, and cultural
exchanges, and the creation of global connections on an
unprecedented scale. Divided into two books, Volume 6 of
the Cambridge World History series considers these
critical transformations. The first book examines the
material and political foundations of the era, including
global considerations of the environment, disease,
technology, and cities, along with regional studies of
empires in the eastern and western hemispheres,
crossroads areas such as the Indian Ocean, Central Asia,
and the Caribbean, and sites of competition and
conflict, including Southeast Asia, Africa, and the
Mediterranean. The second book focuses on patterns of
change, examining the expansion of Christianity and
Islam, migrations, warfare, and other topics on a global
scale, and offering insightful detailed analyses of the
Columbian exchange, slavery, silver, trade,
entrepreneurs, Asian religions, legal encounters,
plantation economies, early industrialism, and the
writing of history.
The Iberian World Fernando Bouza 2019-09-18 The Iberian
World: 1450–1820 brings together, for the first time in
English, the latest research in Iberian studies,
providing in-depth analysis of fifteenth- to early
nineteenth-century Portugal and Spain, their European
possessions, and the African, Asian, and American
peoples that were under their rule. Featuring innovative
work from leading historians of the Iberian world, the
book adopts a strong transnational and comparative
approach, and offers the reader an interdisciplinary
lens through which to view the interactions,
entanglements, and conflicts between the many peoples
that were part of it. The volume also analyses the
relationships and mutual influences between the wide
range of actors, polities, and centres of power within
the Iberian monarchies, and draws on recent advances in
the field to examine key aspects such as Iberian
expansion, imperial ideologies, and the constitution of
colonial societies. Divided into four parts and
combining a chronological approach with a set of indepth thematic studies, The Iberian World brings
together previously disparate scholarly traditions
surrounding the history of European empires and raises
awareness of the global dimensions of Iberian history.
It is essential reading for students and academics of
early modern Spain and Portugal.
Conflict and Conversion Tara Alberts 2013-10-03 Conflict
and Conversion explores how Catholic missionaries,
merchants, and adventurers brought their faith to the
strategically and commercially crucial region of
Southeast Asia in the sixteenth and seventeenth
centuries. This region conjured visions of the exotic in
the minds of early modern Europeans, and became an
important testing ground for ideas about the nature of
conversion and the relationship between religious belief
and practice. Some Southeast Asians adopted Christianity
- and even died for their new faith - while others
the-portuguese-empire-in-asia-1500-1700-a-political-and-economic-history

resisted all incentives, menaces, and cajolement to
reject their original spiritual beliefs and practices.
In this volume, Tara Alberts explores how Catholicism
itself was converted in this encounter, as Southeast
Asian neophytes adapted the faith to their own needs.
Conflict and Conversion makes the first detailed
exploration of Catholic missions to the diverse kingdoms
of Southeast Asia and provides a new connective history
of the spread of global Christianity to this crossroads
of the world. This volume focuses on three areas which
represent the main cultural and religious divisions of
the broader region of Southeast Asia: modern-day
Thailand, Vietnam and Malaysia. In each of these areas,
missionaries had to engage with a variety of political
and economic systems, social norms, and religious
beliefs and practices. They were obliged to consider
what adaptations could be made to Catholic ritual and
devotions in order to satisfy local needs, and how best
to counter local customs deemed inimical to the faith,
which obliged them to engage with fundamental questions
about what it meant to be Christian. Alberts seeks to
uncover the conflicts over these issues, and the
development of the concept of conversion in the early
modern period.
The Company-State Philip J. Stern 2012-11-29 The
Company-State offers a political and intellectual
history of the English East India Company in the century
before its acquisition of territorial power. It argues
the Company was no mere merchant, but a form of early
modern, colonial state and sovereign that laid the
foundations for the British Empire in India.
Empires of the Weak J C Sharman 2020-11-10 What accounts
for the rise of the state, the creation of the first
global system, and the dominance of the West? The
conventional answer asserts that superior technology,
tactics, and institutions forged by Darwinian military
competition gave Europeans a decisive advantage in war
over other civilizations from 1500 onward. In contrast,
Empires of the Weak argues that Europeans actually had
no general military superiority in the early modern era.
J. C. Sharman shows instead that European expansion from
the late fifteenth to the late eighteenth centuries is
better explained by deference to strong Asian and
African polities, disease in the Americas, and maritime
supremacy earned by default because local land-oriented
polities were largely indifferent to war and trade at
sea. Europeans were overawed by the mighty Eastern
empires of the day, which pioneered key military
innovations and were the greatest early modern
conquerors. Against the view that the Europeans won for
all time, Sharman contends that the imperialism of the
late nineteenth and early twentieth centuries was a
relatively transient and anomalous development in world
politics that concluded with Western losses in various
insurgencies. If the twenty-first century is to be
dominated by non-Western powers like China, this
represents a return to the norm for the modern era.
Bringing a revisionist perspective to the idea that
Europe ruled the world due to military dominance,
Empires of the Weak demonstrates that the rise of the
West was an exception in the prevailing world order.
The Portuguese and the Straits of Melaka, 1575-1619
Paulo Jorge De Sousa Pinto 2012-03-01 Following the fall
of the Melaka Sultanate to the Portuguese in 1511, the
sultanates of Johor and Aceh emerged as major trading
centers alongside Portuguese Melaka. Each power
represented wider global interests. Aceh had links with
Gujerat, the Ottoman Empire and the Levant. Johor was a
center for Javanese merchants and others involved with
the Eastern spice trade. Melaka was part of the Estado
da India, Portugal's trading empire that extended from
Japan to Mozambique. Throughout the sixteenth century, a
peculiar balance among the three powers became an
important character of the political and economical life
in the Straits of Melaka. The arrival of the Dutch in
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the early seventeenth century upset the balance and led
to the decline of Portuguese Melaka. Making extensive
use of contemporary Portuguese sources, Paulo Pinto uses
geopolitical approach to analyze the financial,
political, economic and military institutions that
underlay this triangular arrangement, a system that
persisted because no one power could achieve an
undisputed hegemony. He also considers the position of
post-conquest Melaka in the Malay World, where it
remained a symbolic center of Malay civilization and a
model of Malay political authority despite changes
associated with Portuguese rule. In the process provides
information on the social, political and genealogical
circumstances of the Johor and Aceh sultanates.
Women in the Portuguese Colonial Empire Clara Sarmento
2009-03-26 Women in the Portuguese Colonial Empire: The
Theatre of Shadows compiles an extensive collection of
essays on the status of women throughout the vast
Portuguese colonial space, from Brazil to the Far East,
crossing Europe, Africa and India, between the 16th and
the 20th century. Absent or mystified, silenced or
victimized, women in the History of Portugal and its
colonial venture are the living example of the part
historiographical discourse, ideology and popular memory
have played in the construction of identities, their
practices and representations. The production and
critical consumption of History have long revealed
countless gaps and silences within its own discourse.
This book questions the reason for such gaps and
silences and wonders about the real role of all those
who do not or have never had access to power and to the
perpetuating word, those whose voices have been
systematically erased from sources and documents because
of past or present attending interests. Women in the
Portuguese Colonial Empire: The Theatre of Shadows
congregates a wide assortment of disciplines so as to
provide multiple independent viewpoints, sources and
methodologies. By bringing authors from around the world
together, this work ensures that the various cultures
and memories that are part of the global saga, as well
as the various versions of the history of the Portuguese
colonial empire, may be heard.
Empires between Islam and Christianity, 1500-1800 Sanjay
Subrahmanyam 2018-12-27 A wide-ranging consideration of
early modern Muslim and Christian empires, covering the
Iberian, Ottoman and Mughal worlds, including questions
of political economy, images and representations, and
historiography. Empires Between Islam and Christianity,
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1500–1800 uses the innovative approach of “connected
histories” to address a series of questions regarding
the early modern world in the Indian Ocean, the
Mediterranean, and the Atlantic. The period between 1500
and 1800 was one of intense inter-imperial competition
involving the Iberians, the Ottomans, the Mughals, the
British, and other actors. Rather than understand these
imperial entities separately, Sanjay Subrahmanyam reads
their archives and texts together to show unexpected
connections and refractions. He further proposes, in
this set of closely argued studies, that these empires
often borrowed from each other, or built their projects
with knowledge of other competing visions of empire. The
emphasis on connections is also crucial for an
understanding of how a variety of genres of imperial and
global history writing developed in the early modern
world. The book moves creatively between political,
economic, intellectual, and cultural themes to suggest a
fresh geographical conception for the epoch. Sanjay
Subrahmanyam is Distinguished Professor and Irving and
Jean Stone Chair in the Department of History at the
University of California, Los Angeles. He is the author
of several books, including The Political Economy of
Commerce: Southern India, 1500–1650.
Iberian World Empires and the Globalization of Europe
1415–1668 Bartolomé Yun-Casalilla 2019-03-13 This open
access book analyses Iberian expansion by using
knowledge accumulated in recent years to test some of
the most important theories regarding Europe’s economic
development. Adopting a comparative perspective, it
considers the impact of early globalization on Iberian
and Western European institutions, social development
and political economies. In spite of globalization’s
minor importance from the commercial perspective before
1750, this book finds its impact decisive for
institutional development, political economies, and
processes of state-building in Iberia and Europe. The
book engages current historiographies and revindicates
the need to take the concept of composite monarchies as
a point of departure in order to understand the period’s
economic and social developments, analysing the
institutions and societies resulting from contact with
Iberian peoples in America and Asia. The outcome is a
study that nuances and contests an excessively-negative
yet prevalent image of the Iberian societies, explores
the difficult relationship between empires and
globalization and opens paths for comparisons to other
imperial formations.
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